
Press Release for Immediate Release 

Monday, July 3rd, 2023 
 

Please be advised:  

 

The Regular Village Board Meeting that was 
scheduled for Wednesday, July 5th, 2023 at 
6:00pm has been CANCELLED.  The Public 
Hearing that was scheduled for proposed Local 
Law #1 of 2023 will be postponed to the 
Wednesday, July 19th, 2023 Regular Meeting. All 
are welcomed to attend on July 19th, 2023 at 
6:00pm.  

 

Have a Happy 4th of July!! 

 
Janine Gandy-McKinney 
Village of Monticello-Village Clerk 


